
An Asbestos survey and necessary abatement is required prior to the start of any 
renovation/demolition projects. Morenci Environmental Services must be notified before

the start of any such project.

Please ensure that all contractors & FMI employees in your area 
are aware of this requirement before they begin any 

renovation and/or demolition activities.

Remember to submit a MOC – Management of Change request for 
renovation and/or demolition projects.

(PLEASE NOTE:  ALL demolition projects require notification to the state of Arizona 
before demolition can begin.)

 FMI employees and site Contractors are responsible for reporting these kinds of activities.

 There may be a variety of testing and/or monitored that should be conducted in these areas before working 
– including but no limited to: lead, asbestos, mold, heavy metals sampling, etc.

For further information see BMP 301 – Renovation & Demolition Notification. You can assess this document by visiting our website 
at: http://fmweb/Sites/EMS/mor/Shared%20Documents/Forms/AllItems.aspx

If questions, contact Environmental Services at 928-865-6000
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